
 

1 

 

NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 February 2021 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

We will be holding a virtual Zoom meeting February 9th at 7:00pm. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we are still unable to hold in person meetings at the Cross of Christ Lutheran 

Church in Broomfield. Our club officers have decided to hold virtual Zoom meetings at our normal 7:00 pm 

time until such time as we can again meet in person.  

 

You may not be familiar with this Zoom video conferencing software. A link has been included in this 

notice below to allow you to participate. You just need to click on the link to join the meeting. If you have 

never used Zoom before, it will be installed on your computer the first time you click on a Zoom meeting 

invitation. 

 

If you have any questions about these virtual Zoom NSCC meetings, you may email Bob at 

rtcarrjr@gmail.com or you may call or text him at 970-290-0262. Bob has used Zoom on his desktop 

computer, laptop computer, iPad, and iPhone and it works well. It works best if you have a camera on the 

computer or other device you are using, but you can participate in a Zoom meeting without one. People will 

just be able to hear you and not see you if you don't have a camera. 

 

If you would like to attend the scheduled NSCC meeting on Tuesday, February 9th, just click on the link 

below: 

 

Northside Coin Club Virtual Zoom Meeting 

Tuesday, February 9th 7:00 - 9:00 pm 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88083374980?pwd=Mm9MTVcwUUFnNFM4a1lZOGJGYXNnQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 880 8337 4980 

 

Passcode: 345396 
 

mailto:rtcarrjr@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88083374980?pwd=Mm9MTVcwUUFnNFM4a1lZOGJGYXNnQT09
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Other Announcements 

RAFFLE PRIZE – No Raffle Prize this month. 

PROGRAM – The program will be “An Update From ANACS” by Paul DeFelice. 

ELECTIONS – Since there was only one nominee for each position no ballot was needed, as the nominees 

were placed into office by a vote of affirmation by the club members. New Officers and Directors assume 

their new duties this month. The following were the elected officers, Terry K. Vice-President, Dave We. 

Treasurer, Kent J. as Director #1 and John D’A as Director #3. 

COIN of the MONTH – No Coin of the Month this month. 

SHOW and TELL – Have some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show/talk 

about with the members. Have it ready (take some pictures ahead of time and have them ready to share) for 

the Zoom meeting and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS – The ANA announced the cancellation of the 2021 Summer Seminar as the Colorado College 

Campus will be unavailable and no cost affective alternatives were available. ANA Executive Director Kim 

Kiick indicated that the Association will offer free virtual courses through its eLearning Academy during the 

2021 Summer Seminar dates of June 19-July 1. Although the online classes will not replicate the Summer 

Seminar event, it will give participants a taste of the popular program. Topics will appeal to a broad range of 

collectors – from beginners to advanced numismatists. Details will be available in the weeks ahead. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – Classic Commemorative Coins – Stopping the Runaway Train in 1939. 

Seeing hidden images on banknotes under UV light. Cherry Pickers Guide, old TV episodes with “Coin” 

themes. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – 1884-O Morgan Dollar graded MS63 by ANACS. The prize winner was 

drawn at the January 2021 meeting and congratulations go to John B. The following is a recap of the 2020 

presenters. John D’A presented in February. Dave We. presented in March. Bob C. presented in June. 

Michael S. presented in August. John B. presented in September. Dave F. presented in October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happenings of previous months’ meeting   

Our previous meeting was held via Zoom on Tuesday January 12th, 2021. We had up to 15 members and 2 

guests participating at various times during the Zoom session. One guest decided to join NSCC after the 

meeting. Welcome to John F. We also had another addition to the club in late January. Welcome to Mark B. 

The meeting was called to order by President Bob C. around 7:04. 

Bob discussed his President’s News Items. 

There were no Coin shows to discuss. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $2879.72 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 
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Old Business 

None 

New Business 

The club received a nomination request from Don Kagin to be nominated for ANA President in the 

upcoming election. The club discussed this and decided to send in the nomination request. 

 

 

 

A Zoom Virtual Bull Session was held on January 26th. The Zoom session had 9 club members participating. 

It was announced that the Denver Coin club program this month will be the reshowing of an ANA 

presentation on how to detect counterfeit Slabs. Bob C. showed off some of his collection including a 

Lynchburg Commem in NGC MS66, a 1958 Canadian dollar in PCGS MS66, a 1962 “Bugs Bunny” 

Franklin half in ANACS MS64, a 1963 Washington Quarter DDO in PCGS MS64, and 2014-P Australia 

PCGS PR70 DCAM Wedge Tail Eagle in High Relief. This coin is also a 1 oz. silver, Domed Coin. Mark H. 

showed off two coins he acquired from “The Colorado Collection” Auction that was part of the Houston 

Money Show. The pieces included an 1836 Large Cent EAC graded at VF35 and an 1839 Large Cent, Head 

of 1838, EAC graded at EF45/net 40 in a PCGS AU55 slab. 

Bob C. also talked about a collection of “coins” that Tebo Coin had purchased from a person whose house 

had burned during the fires this fall north of Boulder. Not pretty. He also indicated that this person also had 

lost cash that was in the safe, as it burned up also from the extended time it was in the fire and the extreme 

heat. 

 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Bob C. – 1885-O Morgan Dollar in an old Rattler holder graded PCGS MS64 with a CAC sticker, an 1887 

Morgan, Alligator Eye VAM, in a PCGS MS66 slab, a Wisconsin Commem in a PCGS MS66 slab with a 

CAC sticker, a 1938-D/D Buffalo nickel in a PCGS MS66 slab with a CAC sticker, a 1946 Iowa Commem 

in a PCGS MS67 slab, a 1959 “Goiter” Franklin half in PCGS Old Blue Holder XF40 slab, and a Australian 

Triangle Coin, Shipwreck Series, made from shipwreck silver. It was 1 oz. of silver with and Antiqued 

finish. He also had a Mayflower Compact 1 oz silver medal, and finally a Note from Costa Rica that had a 

Turtles on it. 

Dave F. – had 2 Roman coins, the first with Apollo on the Obverse and Minerva on the Reverse. The second 

had Sol on the Obverse and a crescent moon with stars on the Reverse. 

Mike K – Had an 1893 Liberty Nickel. The date was the same as in the title Bob B’s. program from last 

month.  

 

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: No prize was given out this month. 

Door Prize: No prize was given out this month. 

Raffle Prize: No prize was given out this month. 

Youth Door Prize: No prize was given out this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 
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Program 

The program in December was a “Streets of San Francisco TV episode 'A Collection of Eagles'”. It was 

actually a decent episode. There were many Numismatic facts talked about fairly accurately. 
 

 

 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter.  

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org


 

5 

 

President’s Notes 
 

Northside Coin Club Meeting February 9th, 2020 

News Items 

1. Coin Week Coin Givaway. If you sign up for the Coin Week Giveaway, you have a chance to win a free 

coin worth up to $150 every week. To enter, you can just enter your email address and you will have one 

chance to win the coin. If you click on the other links and visit the Coin Week website, go to and like the 

Coin Week Facebook web page, go to and subscribe to the Coin Week YouTube channel, and shop for 

supplies at the Coin Week Supplies web page, you can get up to 9 more chances to win the coin. I haven’t 

won a free coin yet, but I’ve been trying for weeks. 

 

Complete Story: https://coinweek.com/coin-giveaway/ 
 

2. How Morgan Dollars Became Indian Rupees, Coin Week, February 5, 2021. The Pittman Act of 1918 

called for not more than 350,000,000 silver dollars to be converted into bullion and sold to Great Britain at 

the rate of $1 (plus Mint charges) per ounce. Ultimately, 270,232,722 silver dollars in Treasury Department 

vaults at the San Francisco and Philadelphia Mints were melted, with their silver being shipped to Calcutta 

(modern-day Kolkata) to be re-coined into India Rupee coins featuring the effigy of King George V. 

 

Complete Story: https://coinweek.com/bullion-report/how-morgan-dollars-became-indian-rupees/ 

 

3. Brasher doubloon sets record at auction: $9.36 million, Coin World, January 22, 2020. A 1787 Brasher 

doubloon set a record for any U.S. gold coin when it realized $9.36 million in Heritage Auctions' Jan. 21 

auction. The sale makes it the second most expensive U.S. coin to sell at auction. The 1794 Flowing Hair 

Dollar is the most expensive coin ever sold at auction, selling for more than $10 million in 2013. The 

Flowing Hair Dollar was the first dollar coin created by the U.S. government. The Brasher doubloon is the 

first issue of a private gold coinage in the United States. 

 

Complete Story: https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/brasher-doubloon-sets-record-at-auction-9-36-

million-dollars 

 

4. NGC certifies new mule die pairing from two $1 coin series, Coin World, January 15, 2021. A new, 

previously unreported mule coin, sporting a Sacagawea dollar obverse and Presidential dollar reverse was 

recently graded NGC Mint Error AU 58 with a notation of Discovery Coin. The person who submitted this 

Sacagawea-Presidential dollar mule to NGC reported making the discovery in a mixed bag of dollar coins 

obtained from a bank in 2019. It was eventually submitted to NGC for certification. 

 

Complete Story: https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/ngc-certifies-new-mule-die-pairing-from-two-

1-dollar-series 
 

 

Bob Carr 

President, Northside Coin 

https://coinweek.com/coin-giveaway/
https://coinweek.com/bullion-report/how-morgan-dollars-became-indian-rupees/
https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/brasher-doubloon-sets-record-at-auction-9-36-million-dollars
https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/brasher-doubloon-sets-record-at-auction-9-36-million-dollars
https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/ngc-certifies-new-mule-die-pairing-from-two-1-dollar-series
https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/ngc-certifies-new-mule-die-pairing-from-two-1-dollar-series
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U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W  

DUE TO COVID, THESE SHOWS MAY NOT BE HELD 

MARCH 20TH-21ST    

FRONT RANGE FALL COIN SHOW 

LOVELAND OUTLET MALLS 

5720 MCWHINNEY BLVD 

LOVELAND, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY 

9AM TO 3:30PM SUNDAY 

 

MAY 6TH – 8TH   

DENVER COIN EXPO 

NATIONAL WESTERN COMPLEX 

EXPO HALL 

I-70 & BRIGHTON BLVD. EXIT 

DENVER, CO 

10AM TO 6PM THURSDAY & FRIDAY 

10AM TO 4PM SATURDAY 

CONTACT: NEAL HATGI (720)-773-1175 

ADMISSION $5 PER DAY $8 3-DAY PASS 

WEBSITE WWW.ROCKYMTNEXPOS.COM 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  202 1  

PRESIDENT *  

BOB C. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

TERRY K. 

SECRETARY * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *   

MICHAEL S. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

JOHN D’A. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2021 

 

 

Interesting Coin Facts 

 
From 1971 thru 1974 the US Mint packaged 

Proof Eisenhower Dollars in a separate plastic 

holder that was then placed in a cardboard 

sleave. These sleaves were Brown in color, so 

these proofs became known as "Brown Box" 

Ikes. These proofs were made from 40% silver 

planchets. 

http://www.rockymtnexpos.com/
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

